
We have successfully navigated through January and are now geared
up and ready to tackle February. Please take a moment to look at the
Important dates located on this newsletter. There are many things
going on this month, and it’s easy to overlook or miss something.

Louisville High School is buzzing with incredible activities, and we
invite all parents and community members to be a part of the
excitement! Whether you attend our outstanding athletic events, where
our athletes shine as some of the best in Ohio, or join us for the winter
band concert, where our students showcase their excellence and prove
to be the best in the state – there's something special for everyone.
Our students are reaching new heights, consistently performing at an
exceptional level. We urge you to come and witness their talents
firsthand. Your support means the world to us, and being part of these
events is a fantastic way to celebrate the achievements of our dedicated
students.

Don't miss out on the greatness happening at Louisville High School.
Join us, experience the energy, and be a part of our community's
success story!
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A Message From Mr. Tausch: Happy New Year

FEBRUARY 8
Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:00-6:30 p.m.

FEBRUARY 10
Hearts Dance 7:00 p.m.

FEBRUARY 27
ACT Testing - All juniors

MARCH 7
Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:00-6:30 p.m.

FEBRUARY 19
Presidents Day - No School

MARCH 25-29
Spring Break - No School

APRIL 1
No School

APRIL 16-18
Ohio State Testing - Biology / Amer. Studies /
Amer. Gov’t

Winter Band Concert 7:00 p.m.

APRIL 9-10
Ohio State Testing - ELA II

APRIL 23-24
Ohio State Testing - Algebra / Geometry

APRIL 27
Jr/Sr Prom 7:00 p.m.

MAY 2
Spring Band Concert 7:00 p.m.

MAY 7 
Senior Honors Night

MAY 14
Choir Spring Showcase 7:00 p.m.

MAY 16 
R.G. Drage Graduation 9:00 a.m.

MAY 23 
LHS Graduation 7:00 p.m.

Important Dates

FEBRUARY 16
No School

The third nine-weeks is well under way, and I wanted to make sure you
are aware of parent/teacher conferences are on Thursday, February 8.

It’s not too late to sign up for a conference. These can be virtual or in-
person. If you would like to sign up, click here to sign up.

Our next parent/teacher conference night will be Thursday, March 7.

Parent / Teacher Conferences

https://www.myconferencetime.com/louisvillehs/
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On Tuesday, February 27, 2024, all juniors will take the ACT
test at Louisville High School. Success on the ACT can provide
access to scholarship opportunities as well as give you great
information on your areas of strength and growth for college and
your career. It is an alternative to demonstrating competency in
English and Math. Remediation free in all areas earns the College
Ready Seal for graduation and a score of 27 can help a student
towards an Honors Diploma!

We are offering two FREE opportunities for you to prepare.
Studies show that students often raise their scores by taking full-
length tests prior to the real test. We will offer full-length
practice tests. Our first test is on Thursday, February 8, 2024
from 2:30-6:00 p.m. (This sign-up window has closed.) There are
STILL SPOTS AVAILABLE for Saturday, February 24, 2024
from 8:00-11:30 a.m. It’s not too late to sign up. (Students can
take one or both practice tests.) Click here or see Mrs. Kasler
ASAP to sign up for these opportunities! 

ACT Prep and Test for Juniors

We are seeking your assistance in ensuring the safety and longevity of your child's Chromebook. If
your child is in 9th or 10th grade, kindly remind them that their Chromebook should always be stored
in the black carrying case provided by the district.

This protective case is designed to prevent breakage and ensure the durability of the device. It's crucial
for your child to keep the Chromebook in this designated case at all times. In the event that the device
is not stored properly, resulting in damage, please be aware that repair costs will apply, even if you
have insurance coverage.

Your cooperation in emphasizing the importance of using the provided case will help us maintain the
integrity of the Chromebooks and avoid unnecessary repair expenses. Thank you for your attention to
this matter!

From the Tech Department

Attention Families of 9th and 10th Graders:

 Studies show that
students often

raise their scores
by taking full-

length tests prior
to the real test. 

Don’t miss this
FREE opportunity

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLb_jmU-c2aWqD2KpA8ZKIZapHtwrCdA_N1InU1-S_jRA3oQ/viewform


OPEN HOUSE

LCSD SCHOOL 
BUS DRIVER

Overcome any hesitation about driving a school
bus by attending our open house. Connect with
experienced drivers, tour buses/vans, and take a
ride to experience the role firsthand. 

With summers off, great wages, and being on
the same schedule as your child, don't miss this
chance to make a difference in our community.

To add "fuel for thought" we’ll have an assortment
of snacks and drinks, plus a special Louisville
welcome bag to sweeten the deal. 

WHEN
February 6, 2024
5:00-7:00 PM

WHERE

doug.haines@lepapps.org330.456.2899

Louisville Bus Garage
3706 Victory Ave

Questions?

WE'RE 
HIRING
WE'RE 
HIRING

mailto:doug.haines@lepapps.org

